THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1069 
To: David Piersson               

Dated: 13TH April 1999
Dear David Piersson,  

I am writing to enquire whether the copy of DREAMS IN ISLAM that I sent you on 7-2-99 has been catalogues yet, I so, will you please tell me its class no: and whether it has been out on book yet. Which particular library has it been added to stock at?

I did not charge you for the book, however, that does not mean that the book has no value and I am jus “dumping” copies! In Bradford, for example, (a city containing very hard prospective readers amongst true Muslim population) copies have been repeatedly reported missing from the phares and have therefore been frequently replaced! In my view, the usage of my book in Worcestershire was not likely to warrant expenditure of £9 on a hard-book copy, and that is why I donated the book!

Your sincerely

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
